
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 2nd February 2023 
Thank you for coming to see our performance on Wednesday. The children were amazing! What a super 

performance from all the children and it was touching to see how they supported each other. 

English 

This week, Year 3 have been writing and edit-
ing their own version of ‘Leon and the Place 
Between’ by Angela McAllister. Once the ed-
iting process is finished which is a key objec-
tive of writing in Year 3, the children will be 
publishing them next week. 

Maths 

This week, we are learning how to multiply 
and divide 2 digit numbers by a 1 digit num-
ber.  

• Multiplying a 2 digit number by a 1 dig-
it number—no exchange 

• Multiplying a 2 digit number by a 1 dig-
it number—with exchange 

• Linking multiplication and division 
• Dividing a 2 

digit num-
ber by a 1 
digit num-
ber 

 
 
 

Homework  
Reading: Please try to read every evening with 
your child. Do continue to ask them questions 
about what they have read to check their under-
standing. 

Multiplication: Please use Times Tables Rock Stars 
to help improve your child's understanding and 
knowledge of these. Do spend as much time as pos-
sible accessing times Times Tables Rockstars as it’s 
a fun and interactive way to improve their num-
ber fluency. 

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete this 
week’s spellings. An optional quiz will also be set on 
Purple Mash to complete. Please note sheets do not 
need to be returned. 

The children were fortunate enough to take part in 
some first-aid training this week 
so you are now in safe hands!  
Have a great weekend, 
Mrs Cordey, Mrs Hargreaves-
McCallum and Mrs Vaughey—
The Year 3 Team 

Dates:  

Half term—Monday 12th to Friday 16th of  Febru-

ary 

PTFA Bags2School Collection—Wednesday 21st 

February 

PTFA KS2 School Disco—Friday 23rd February 

5:15pm —6:15pm  

St. David’s Day – yellow shirt Friday 1st March 

St. Patrick’s Day – green shirtMonday 18th March 

(Sunday 17th March) 

SSA Parent and Carer Evenings— w/c Monday 

25th March to Wednesday 27th March -3.30pm - 

6.00pm 

Year 3 and 4 visit to Gatton Park—Tuesday 26th 

March 2024 

Easter Service Christ Church—Thursday 28th 

March – 9.30am 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt—Thursday 28th March – 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Bishop of Southwark Lent Call 

As part of our spring term Love Project, 
we are once again supporting the South-
wark Diocese Lent Call. The Bishop’s Lent 
Call raises funds for local community pro-
jects in Southwark and the Link Dioceses 
in Zimbabwe and Jerusalem. To support 
the Lent Call we are asking children to 
raise money through either giving some-
thing up or taking something up for the 40 
days of Lent. We are encouraging children 
to collect sponsorship money for each day 
they manage this. This year Lent begins on 
Wednesday 14th February and ends on 
Thursday 28th March. Please find a spon-
sorship form attached.  

 


